



Dear Principals and Athletic Directors,

Greetings in Christ. I pray that you have all kept yourself safe and healthy over these last few months. I wanted to provide you with an update on the status of CYAA for this upcoming school year. The CYAA Advisory Board met recently to discuss the organization's direction this fall. Many factors were taken into consideration as the group debated the safety and readiness of our schools to engage in fall sports. After careful consideration, the Board voted unanimously to postpone the fall season.

Understanding that our goal is to ensure the safety of all students and the adults who work with them, the Board felt that postponing our fall season was the most prudent course of action. It was also unanimously agreed that we would monitor the pandemic situation over the next few months in order to better understand the options for winter and spring sports. In this unprecedented time, there are no guarantees, but we are hopeful that the winter and spring will allow us to conduct our sports in some form. The Board will also examine the individual sports and potentially adjust which sports will be provided in winter and spring if safe to do so. Finally, the CYAA annual membership fees are on hold until we are confident athletic competition will begin again. At that time an adjusted fee will be collected from each school.

We understand this may be a disappointment to many students and families and hope that each school will provide all students with some sort of physical activity to remain healthy. We pray that this pandemic will subside and we bring our schools and athletic programs back stronger.

Domonic Salce

Interim Superintendent

Catholic Schools Office